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Reminder in relation to the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in 

respect of a licence review from Anglo Beef Processors Ireland Unlimited Company for an 

installation located at Anglo Beef Processors Ireland Unlimited Company  

t/a ABP Proteins Waterford, Christendom, Ferrybank, Waterford. 

 

 
Dear Sir, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 8th December 2020 requesting information in respect of your 

licence review.  The Agency would like to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 4th 

February 2021 requesting an extension of submission date of the information requested. 

The Agency is requesting the licensee to furnish the requested information by the 4th May, 

2021. 

Please upload all relevant information via EDEN within this specified period. 

It should be noted that the eight week period within which the Agency is to decide the 

proposed determination will commence on the day on which the notice dated 8th 

December, 2020, has been complied with. 

It should be noted that where you fail or refuse to comply with the above requirements of 

the Agency within the specified timeframe, the Agency may proceed to determine the 

review without the requested information. 

If you have any further queries, please contact licensing@epa.ie. 

Guidance on how to use the EDEN portal is available on the EPA website at 

http://www.epa.ie/pubs/forms/lic/industrial%20emissions/licenceapplicationformguidance.

html 

 



Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


